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SUMMARY 
Digest: Exempts some client health info that the PSRB has from disclosure to the public but 
allows for its release in some situations. (Flesch Readability Score: 61.4). 
Exempts individually identifiable health information in possession of the Psychiatric Security 
Review Board from disclosure under public records laws and allows for disclosure in certain 
circumstances. 
 
OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT 
Legislative Counsel has not adopted standards for drafting measures that establish exemptions 
from disclosure of public records. 
This measure exempts from public disclosure the information about individually identifiable 
health information in possession of the Psychiatric Security Review Board. This measure allows 
for disclosure in certain circumstances as authorized by the board, including but not limited to: 
carrying out the board’s statutory obligations, reporting to the National Instant Criminal 
Background Check System, and in emergency circumstances.  
If those public records that could be subject to public disclosure were instead subject to 
mandatory disclosure under public records law, the public could gain information relating to 
specific health information of clients whom the Psychiatric Security Review Board has 
jurisdiction over.  


